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LODGE INFO 

Lodge Hours 
Sunday 

Noon to 6:00 pm 

Monday to Thursday 
 3:00 pm to 11:00 pm 

Friday  
 3:00 pm to Midnight 

 Saturday 
3:00 pm to Midnight 

 

 

Online Applications Now Available for Chapter and Moose 

Legion Membership Moose members  
may now use an online application for individuals interested in a 

new or reenrolled Chapter or Moose Legion membership. The 

applications work the same as the current online lodge application 

and can be found on the beamoose.org page on the Moose 

International website. The only qualification for Chapter or Moose 

Legion membership remains an active lodge membership. 

LODGE CLOSED 

EASTER SUNDAY 

MARCH 31, 2024 
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 Lodge General Membership Meetings 

2nd Wednesday of Month @ 6:30 PM 

4th Wednesday of Month @ 6:30 PM 

New Member Orientation Meeting 

Monday March 25th, 2024 and Monday April 22nd, 2024 at 6:00 PM. 

Recommended for all new members and their Sponsors.  All members are 

also welcomed to attend.  Dessert will be served.  Please RSVP to the lodge 

President or Senior Regent. 

 

 

THE MOOSE 

2023-2024 
LODGE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President                    Jr. Past President 
Clyde Brophy      Tom Kronenburg 
720-341-9801               414-708-7716 

Vice President   Chaplain                                
Tom Giles  Dave Skrobis 
 
Administrator               Treasurer 
Kevin Pope      Rachel Oemig-Klein 
414-403-8127  414-380-2436 

1 Year Trustee  2 Year Trustee 
Barb Pilak                 Doug Szymuszkiewicz 
414-881-0650  262-751-1780   

3 Year Trustee 
Lyn Litschauer   
262-490-7908  

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
 

President  Vice President 
Nicole Springsteen Kim Schneider 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Ron Horner             
    

WISCONSIN MOOSE 
ASSOCIATION 

 
President  Vice President 
Larry Pratt  Margie Marsden 
 

Secretary  Treasurer 
Matt Boardman  Kellee Chwala 
 
 

Territory Manager 
Mike Rynearson 

 

THE MOOSE FRATERNITY 

An International Organization of Men and Women Dedicated to Caring for 

Young and Old, Bringing Communities Closer Together, and Celebrating Life.  

We support Mooseheart Child City & School, a 1,000-acre campus, located 40 

miles west of Chicago and care for our seniors at Moosehaven, a 70-acre 

retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida, Moose Charities and our 

Communities. 

 

 

 
The Lodge Hall is now available to book 2024 dates for your event. If you do 

not have a signed contract for your party, please contact Lyn Litschauer to do so.  

Call Lyn at 262-490-7908, please leave a message and she will return your call.  
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DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday March 18, 2024 

7:00 PM 

MILWAUKEE MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from Milwaukee, 

Kenosha & Racine Lodges – make 

new friends 

Dinner along with lots of 

camaraderie will be served 

before the meeting at 6:30 PM! 

 

TUESDAY NIGHT HORSESHOE LEAGUE 

Organizational Meeting 

Tuesday April 9th @ 7:00 pm 

League Play to start May 14th at 6:30 pm 

We will play 15 weeks through August 23rd, 

depending on the weather or rain outs that may 

need to be made up. 

Format of play to be Teams  

League fees $45/season, due 2nd week of play. 

Come for the fun, exercise, enjoy the 

friendships, competition, beverages, food and 

dice games too! 

Contact Eva to sign-up at 262-492-8154 or 

attend the meeting. 

There will also be a Sign-up Sheet at Lodge too. 
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Administrator Message. . . 

Hi Everyone! 

Hopefully the end of winter is just around the corner? Seems like it is. So far it looks like 2024 has started out to be a good 

year for the lodge. We continue to be financially strong. Planning is beginning on a few improvements to the lodge. 

Please keep Tom Kronenburg in your thoughts as he is undergoing chemo and radiation treatment since recovering from 

his procedure on his brain. Tom is doing good and has been in the lodge a few times since his procedure. Tom has a few 

more weeks left of treatment and hopefully it all goes well. 

Since my last newsletter message, an improvement we completed was the construction of an enclosure with full height 

man door over the exterior stair down to the basement under the banquet hall kitchen. I bet many of you didn’t even 

know we had a basement under the banquet hall! If you remember the old rusty flat metal doors were over the stair 

between the east hall entry door and the hall kitchen door? They were very difficult to operate making access to the 

basement next to impossible. Now access is very easy allowing us to store important files and other items requiring more 

secure storage than the basement under the Social Quarters. 

While we accomplished many improvements and upgrades at our Moose Lodge last year, we are now in the planning 

stage of more improvements for 2024. Here are a few things we’re looking at doing. 

• New carpet in the hall. The WOTM have already donated money to help fund the new carpet. 

• Expansion of the exterior deck on the south side of the banquet hall, the purpose of the expansion is to provide 

a second entry and exit on the east end, handicap access without having to go through the hall and a little more 

room on the east end. 

• Improving the exterior lighting around the building. When the weather gets a little warmer and nicer, we will be 

repairing the exterior lighting and then assessing any changes needed to improve the lighting. 

• Complete the landscaping around the new electronic sign and message center outside. 

• Install an electronic membership card access reader on the north door of the Social Quarters. It will be similar to 

the access reader in the main entrance vestibule. This will provide easier access to the Social Quarters for 

members parking in the handicap parking spots along the north side of Social Quarters. 

• We have an ongoing roof leak along the party wall separating the Social Quarters and the hall. This has been a 

nuisance for as long as I’ve been involved with the Moose and several attempts to fix it eventually failed. 

Here is the broken record again! We continue to need more help and cooperation from our membership. The more we 

can get membership to volunteer and help-out, the better our lodge becomes. Please, if you can come out and help doing 

just one small thing, makes life easier for all the other volunteers. One of the important areas of our lodge needing help 

is in the kitchen. Thanks to a few people who stepped up, we have been able to continue our Friday fish fry’s. If you like 

kitchen duties, you’re the person we’re looking for! 

Please help with keeping our lodge clean and presentable. If you see trash or recyclables laying around in the building or 

on the ground, help out by picking it up and putting it in the trash. If you see a trash can full and are able, don’t be afraid 

to take it out to the trash dumpsters. We have additional trash can liners. Just ask a bartender. Thinking someone else 

will do it is not the answer to keeping our lodge clean and enjoyable.  

We continue to update our sponsors page in our newsletter and scrolling screen. We now have 6 sponsors! Thanks to 

those sponsors. Please patronize our sponsors. If you are interested in sponsoring the Moose with your advertisement 

please send me the artwork and $150. Your ad will be displayed for one year. We still have plenty of room for more 

sponsors. 

It’s an honor serving as our lodge Administrator. Have a great spring and stay warm. Until we next meet in the lodge, See 

ya! 

Kevin Pope, Administrator 

 



 
 

 New Member   Sponsor Name   New Member    Sponsor Name 

Cairissa Behm   Michae Yokofich   Aex Hornak   Christine Hornak 

Perry Bertoni   Kevin Pope   Mallory King   Perry King 

Constance Bronstad  Lyn Litschauer   James Meeks   Heather Schmidt 

Robert Cotey   Chris Northrup   Jennifer Meeks   Heather Schmidt 

Amy Culbertson   Christine Brooks   Melanie Nielsen   Brian Backhaus 

Paul DeAngelis    Michael Obradovich  Scott Olson   Patrick Mattek 

Chad Degrave   Rob Kreiser   Diane Rauch   Tonia Bishop 

Betsy Fingland   Mary DeAngelis   Darlene Schwanke  Helen Emery 

Robert Fingland   Mary DeAngelis   Todd Schweitzer   Shirley Knight 

Roxanne Gettelman  Helen Emery   Mike Scott   Joe Leonas 

Kathy Goedde   Heather Schmidt   Wyatt Shipley   John Bieringer 

James Hintz   John Bieringer   Mark Shogren   Barbara Pilak 

Lynn Hintz   Bill Hangartner   Louie Thon   Christine Hornak 

Michael Hintz   Bill Hangartner   Isaac Yokofich   Michael Yokofich  
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Congratulations, on becoming members of the world’s 

greatest fraternity.   

     It’s your turn to invite your friends and family to join us in 

our commitment to children, senior Moose members as well 

as our local communities.  Your membership entitles you to 

the many discounts through the Moose Benefit Program.  

When you hand your prospective member, an application also 

give them a copy of the benefits program and a copy of the 

Lodge newsletter.   

     Sponsors, PLEASE ~ when ‘talking Moose’ to your 

friends and fCamily have them include their middle initial on 

the application.  It is very helpful in avoiding duplications in 

membership files. 

     Also, please check your membership card on a regular 

basis to verify you have not fallen behind in your dues. 

 

 

 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/bOB 

1057 NEWS 

 

REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about the 

children at Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and our 

many community activities, be sure to have your candidate fill 

out the application in its entirety and READ and SIGN the 

application on the back.  In addition, ALL fees are to be remitted 

with the application:  

 

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

One Year’s Dues           $15.00 

Legion 31 Candidate 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 

 

 

 

` 

 

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MUSKEGO MOOSE RIDERS 

 2023 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 
President Greg Subel 

Vice President Ray (Roy) Wojtak 

Secretary Gina Subel 

Treasurer Mike Theys 

Sargent at Arms  John Bieringer 

Event Coordinators 

          Jill Theys 

Road Captains 

          Keith “Ignitor” Wamser 

          Tom “Cowboy Tom” Giles 

          Dave Thomka 

 

   

MEETINGS 

1ST Wednesday of Month 

6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 

Soup-er Tuesday  

ACTIVITIES 

Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 

April through October at 9:00 AM 
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Bon-Fires last  

Saturday of Month 

Excluding July & August 

 Interested in joining the Moose Riders, please fill out an application.  Applications are available at the Lodge or at 

www.muskegomoose.com.   Any questions, please direct them to Gina Subel at gsubel0386@yahoo.com 

 

Riders Souper Tuesday 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 
 
 

 

Runs from October to April 

$7/bowl 

Donations of soup always accepted and 

appreciated. 

Loyalty Program – Buy 5 get 6th Free 

 

 
  CORNHOLE TOURNAMENT RESULTS 

Tournament held on February 17, 2024 

1ST Place – Nate VanElls & Mike Gollinger 

2nd Place – Zach Schwartz & Jeff Scholbie 

3rd Place – Mike Yokofich & Mike Obradovich 

Congratulations to the winners and thank you to everyone 

that participated in the tournament or helped with the 

raffles & food. 

 



pa 
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MEMBER NEWS 

Deepest Sympathy  Our condolences go out to Debby Schell-Kotnik 

on the loss of her husband Tom in January, to Jim Bidwell on the loss 

of his fiancée Dana Bertling. Our condolence goes out to you if you 

have lost a loved one.  The thoughts and prayers of your Moose 

friends are with you.   

Get Well Wishes To Karen Henkel on her broken arm recovery.  To 

those on the downside, we hope you are up & around again soon.  

Your Moose friends miss you and hope to see you soon. 

We Miss You!  To all Lodge and Chapter members who have been 

ill or hospitalized, we pray for your quick recovery and look forward 

to seeing you soon. 

Happy Anniversary/Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating these 

special events this month!  Check out the website for January & 

February Birthdays, the current month is also displayed at the lodge 

on the video display screens       

Please:  If you hear of a member who is ill or in the hospital let us 

know so we can visit or send a card to let them know they are missed.  

Call the Lodge. 

Notice:  If you hear of a Lodge or Chapter member who has passed 

away, please notify the Lodge Administrator or Chapter Treasurer and 

specify if a Moose Memorial Service is desired.   

Funeral lunches will no longer be provided by the lodge.  Members 

may arrange for food to be brought into the lodge. 

 

 

 

 

 

MOOSE LEGION . . . 

Moose Legion meeting is on the third Wednesday of every 

month at 6 pm.  We discuss things the Moose Legion is 

planning and what Moose Legion Int’l is asking us to help 

with. 

Your Moose Legion is looking for help on the 3rd Friday of 

the month to help with the Fish Fry.  This is how the Moose 

Legion raises money to help the Lodge, Moose Charities 

and the Graduation Pictures for our Seniors at Mooseheart 

and Christmas gifts for the boys at the Wisconsin House and 

other projects Moose or Moose Legion are planning. 

Clyde Brophy 

Moose Legion Chairman 

 

 

2024 UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Feb 29th – Mar 3rd – W.M.A. Mid-Year Conference 

Mar 1st – Juke Box Bingo 

Mar 2nd – Music by Sweet Bobby & Da Tommy Gunn Show 

Mar 8th – Friday Fish Fry 

Mar 8th – Juke Box Bingo 

Mar 9th – WOTM hosting Puzzle Contest 

Mar 15th – Friday Fish Fry 

Mar 15th – Juke Box Bingo 

Mar 16th – St Patrick’s Day Celebration  

Mar 16th - Music by All the Kings Men 

Mar 18th – District #2 Meeting @ Milwaukee 

Mar 22nd – Friday Fish Fry 

Mar 22nd – Juke Box Bingo 

Mar 23rd – Kid’s Easter Party 

Mar 25th New Member Orientation 

Mar 29th – Juke Box Bingo 

Mar 31 – Easter Sunday – Lodge Closed 

Apr 5th – Juke Box Bingo 

Apr 6th & 7th – W.M.A. State Bowling Tournament @ Janesville 

Apr 9th – Tuesday Night Horseshoe League Meeting 

Apr 12th – Friday Fish Fry 

April 12th – Juke Box Bingo 

Apr 13th – Music by Dean Richard 

Apr 19th – Friday Fish Fry 

Apr 19th – Juke Box Bingo 

Apr 22nd -  New Member Orientation 

Apr 26th – Friday Fish Fry 

Apr 26th – Juke Box Bingo 

Jun 22nd – Junk-in-the-Trunk 

Aug 16th – 18th – Moose Riders Ride to Boscobel, WI 
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CHAPTER #1617 WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

2023-2024 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent               Secretary       
Tracy Manz           Pam Thrall 
414-840-0768                414-429-4460 
         
 Treasurer           Jr. Past Regent 
Cheryl Klabunde           Helen Emery     
262-337-0884           414-852-5693 

 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership 
June Doyne 

Fraternal Activities 
Shirley Knight 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Angela Buus 

Higher Degree 
Rachel Oemig-Klein 

 

SUNSHINE CHAIRMAN 

Helen Emery 

 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 

 

BOARD OF OFFICERS MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

5:30 PM 

 

CHAPTER MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

7:00 PM 

 

 

 

Membership Committee 

Honored at March meeting 

Chairman Angela Buus and the Membership Committee will be honored and 

recognized at the Chapter meeting March 21st.  The committee’s fundraising 

project was the Mardi Gras Basket Raffle.  From which a nice profit was made 

thanks to the participation of Lodge and Chapter membership. 

     The committee’s special project is to provide funds necessary to capture the 

childhood of our Mooseheart children on film.  Pictures, pictures, pictures and 

more pictures! Most of our youngsters never met a camera they didn’t like yet; 

others struggle with being in the spotlight even for a moment. From school 

pictures in September, Homecoming photos in October, pictures with the Easter 

Bunny in March and athletic team and individual pictures, our children are saying, 

“cheese” more often than you think.  Through our assistance, Mooseheart staff 

will be able to get photos to our kids, to their families and to our Chapters and 

Lodges as well as capture the current history of Mooseheart.  Mooseheart is 

blessed to have a beautiful campus and beautiful children residing there. 

     Because of all of YOU – we will be able to make a generous donation to film the 

children at Mooseheart. 

 

 

Fraternal Activities 

Honored at the April meeting 
     The April 18th Chapter meeting will honor the Fraternal Activities Chairman 

Shirley Knight.  The Committee’s special project is to provide funds to help our 

new Mooseheart residents get the right start.  Each year at Mooseheart we 

welcome approximately 50 new children to our community and our homes.  For 

these new children getting off on the right foot is very important for their long-

term success at our Child City.  Children often arrive with a few changes of clothing 

and little else.  Purchasing new clothing, coats, shoes, personal hygiene items, 

personal bedding and a few photo frames for pictures of their family help each 

child get a sense of belonging at Mooseheart and understand that we are going 

to provide for their needs, always concerned about their well-being and teach 

them to reach their full potential in a community built on hope, trust and love. 

     The committee’s fundraising project was the Mardi Gras Fat Tuesday dinner 

this year, from the proceeds, a generous donation will be made to the Moose 

Charities for this very special undertaking.   

 

 



 

  

Senior Regent Message 

This will be my last letter to you all as Senior Regent. Thank you 

for such a wonderful year. Anytime I needed help all I had to do 

was ask and you all showed up! Everything from gift cards, bottles 

for games or raffles, and most importantly your time! Your time 

is the most precious and valuable commodity you have to give 

and I am extremely grateful to say the least. I know I sound like a 

broken record, but we have so much more we can do and I look 

forward to continuing to be part of it.  

Thank you so much to the board. Cheryl, thank you for 

everything! Thank you for steering the ship, keeping us 

organized, juggling a million things at once, being our voice of 

reason and being you. You are appreciated more than I can ever 

put into words and I don’t know if people really understand how 

much you do for not only the Women, but the Lodge too. Pam, 

thank you for all the hard work you have put into keeping our 

minutes as well as volunteering and being there where your help 

was needed.  Most of all thank you Helen. You are such a strong 

female role model. You have been my sounding board, my 

mentor, and a good friend. I don’t know where you get all that 

energy from; I wish I could bottle it! Thank you for being my 

sponsor into the Chapter which has become such an important 

part of my life.  

I still have a few things up my sleeves that I would like to do so 

stay tuned! I ALWAYS say ideas stem from ideas and no idea is a 

bad idea, well almost no idea. If there is something you would like 

to do, try, or change…. share it. Nothing can change or improve if 

people don’t speak up. Change can be a good thing! 

June 22nd is fast approaching for our annual Junk in the Trunk 

event and the planning is underway. I will again need volunteers 

to help set-up the night before as well as people to assist 

throughout the day of the event. This event takes months of 

planning and organizing, and I will admit by 2:15 on June 22nd I 

will running on fumes so the more help I can get the better! If you 

are unable to physically help, sharing the event with family and 

friends, with your church or on social media, or even coming to 

shop makes a difference, so please spread the word!  

That is it……. for now. I was going to say “that’s a wrap” but I think 

it would be better to say, 

 “To Be continued . . . .” 

“We make a living by what we get. We make a life by what we 

give.” – Winston Churchill  

Tracy Manz 
Senior Regent  
Women of the Moose Chapter 1617 
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MEMBERSHIP!!!!!   Chapter Members: As of May 

1, 2021, all chapter members became members of 

the lodge in addition to still being a chapter 

member. So, to be a member in good standing, the 

chapter members are required to pay the lodge dues 

which are $55.00 per year. Chapter members whose 

dues were current on April 30, 2021, have been 

given 3 years of chapter dues at no cost. After the 

three years, chapter dues will be $15 per year. With 

the help of your annual renewal, you are helping 

provide the financial assistance necessary for the 

education and well-being of our children at 

Mooseheart plus the health and security for our 

seniors at Moosehaven. By renewing your 

membership, you will be making a difference in the 

quality of life for our beloved children and seniors. 

Please consider paying your dues.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Make sure to join our Facebook Page. For active 

Muskego Moose Members only.  Facebook has the most 

up-to-date info about current activities going on at the 

Lodge.  Info doesn’t always get into the newsletter. 

POC:  Julie Kronenburg  414-232-8125 
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Nominations & Election of Officers  

for the Women of the Moose 

The Chapter year runs from May 1st to April 30th. 

We start the Election of Officer’s process in January, where we 

ask our members to submit their names for consideration for 

the following offices: 

Senior Regent  

She shall preside at all Chapter meetings, preserve order, apply, 

and enforce all laws of the Women of the Moose and appoint 

certain officers, Chairmen of Chapter Committees, and the 

various special committees of the Chapter, as required by the 

Women of the Moose General Laws.  She shall be a member of 

most other Chapter committees and oversee the proper 

operation of the Chapter.  She, or the Secretary, shall sign all 

checks drawn by the Treasurer. 

Secretary 

She shall properly document the meetings of the Chapter via 

minutes of all meetings and preserve same as required.  She 

shall receive all duplicate deposit slips of the Chapter, and with 

the Senior Regent and Treasurer, be custodian of all securities 

and perform all other duties required of her by the General 

Laws of the Women of the Moose.  She, or the Senior Regent, 

shall sign all checks drawn by the Treasurer. 

In the absence of the Senior Regent and Junior Past Regent, she 

presides over meetings of the Chapter. 

Treasurer 

The Treasurer is responsible for the proper collection and 

deposit of all Chapter funds as well as the expenditure of any 

funds.  It is her responsibility to ensure that all membership 

applications and information is handled in the required manner 

as established by the International Office of the Women of the 

Moose. 

Each quarter, she shall make the computer data and supporting 

financial information available to the Financial Review 

Committee for the purpose of auditing the proper 

documentation of all receipts and expenditures. 

In the absence of the Senior Regent, Junior Past Regent and 

Secretary she presides over meetings of the Chapter. 

Then the Nominating Committee will meet two (2) times to 

discuss the candidates and review their records. 

At the March 21st meeting, the Slate of Officers will be 

announced, and the Election of Officers will take place on 

March 21st from 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Juke Box Bingo Friday’s  

 

 

  

The Moose Mobile App is now Live 

• The Moose Mobile App is now live on both 

Google Play and the Apple App Store.  Members 

can now download the app for free using their 

iPhones or any android phone.  The app includes 

the new electronic Moose membership card, 

your Moose membership record, the lodge 

locator, the General Laws of the Fraternity, as 

well as instant access to pay dues or sign a new 

member. 

• In the search bar, type Moose Membership 

• If you have not previously created a “My 

Membership Record” you will need to register. 

• If you experienced problems logging in, please try 

again as Moose International has worked on it. 

 

WISCONSIN MOOSE ASSOCIATION 

79TH Annual Mid-Year Conference 

February 29 – March 3, 2024 

Radisson Hotel and Conference 

625 Rolling Meadows Drive 

Fond du Lac, WI  54937 

920-923-1440 

Any Moose Member may attend 

This year’s theme is Spring Training 

Casual attire (except for banquet) 
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Elections of Board of Directors is just around the corner 
   Each year Lodges are required to hold an election of Board of 

Directors for the new Moose Year.  (Moose Fiscal Year is May 1 – April 

30). During the month of February, a Nominating Committee will be 

appointed by President Clyde Brophy to determine the slate of Board 

of Directors for the 2024-2025 year.  Nominations will be accepted for 

the offices of President, Vice President, Chaplain, Treasurer and 3-

Year Trustee.  Some of the duties of these offices are: 

   PRESIDENT:  Appoints committee chairmen, non-elected positions, 

presides over the Board of Directors meeting and Membership 

meetings, signs checks and reports in general, and is the leader of his 

Lodge. 

   VICE PRESIDENT:  Serves as acting President, when necessary, 

attends all meetings, assist the President in preserving order and 

decorum in the Lodge and visits members who are ill. 

   CHAPLAIN:  Serves on the Financial Review committee, attends all 

Lodge and Board of Directors meetings and presides at meeting in the 

absence of the President and Vice President 

   TREASURER:  Secures duplicate deposit slips made for all Lodge 

bank accounts, signs all properly authorized checks and shall assist 

Administrator when necessary. 

   3-YEAR TRUSTEE:  Takes inventory of Lodge merchandise for resale, 

examines, and approves all bills for payment, verifies books and 

safeguards equipment and assets of the Lodge and attends all 

meetings. 

   NOW is the time for YOU – the member – to step forward and get 

involved with the many things happening at YOUR Lodge.  The Lodge 

is looking for – and needs – members with a sense of pride, 

commitment, and time to serve.  One of the most rewarding tasks in 

the world is volunteering some time to an organization or cause.  The 

sense of satisfaction in doing something for others is the greatest 

feeling in the world!  Explore those feelings!  You’ll be glad you did!    

  Anyone interested in serving in one of these offices may submit his 

or her name to President Clyde Brophy, any Lodge Board of Director 

members or any member of the Nominating Committee.   

 Election of Directors’ date to be determined. 

 Installation of the new Directors will be held in April. 

 

 

 

 

Chastain Starts Official Season at the Daytona 

500 Moose Fraternity NASCAR Driver Ross 

Chastain looks to start a new year the same way 

he ended last year – with a victory. Following his 

win in Phoenix last November in the Cup Series 

Championship race, Ross prepared all off-

season for more success in 2024,  Chastain will 

be driving the Moose Fraternity No. 1 Chevrolet 

Camaro the following week in Atlanta in the 

Ambetter Health 400 on February 25th. This is 

the first of four primary races for the Fraternity. 

The others include the Würth 400 in Dover on 

April 28th; the Brickyard 400 in Indianapolis on 

July 21st; and the XFINITY 500 in Martinsville on 

November 3rd.  

 

 

GOOD LUCK BOWLERS 
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Children’s Easter Party 
Saturday March 23rd  

Noon – 3:00 pm 

Lunch and Easter Egg Hunt with the Easter Bunny 

Kids, bring your own EMPTY basket for the Easter Egg Hunt 

Must be registered to attend. 
 

RSVP by March 16th     Mail Form to: 

Email:  newsletter04@gmail.com   Chapter #1617 

Phone:  262-391-1060     S86W21693 Janesville Road 

Please leave a voice message    Muskego, WI   53150  

 

This event is open to children and grandchildren of paid-up Moose members only, 10 years of age and under 

 

Member’s Name_________________________________________________Membership #_____________________ 

 

Number and Ages of Children/Grandchildren attending___________________________________________________ 

______I can bring a dessert  ______I can bring an appetizer   ______I can volunteer 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

1057 NEWS 12 

CRIBBAGE 

Tuesday Nights 

Cribbage Players are encouraged to stop by and play 

Register at 6:45 PM 

Play starts at 7:00 PM 

Play Ends March 26th    

Event Chairman:  Cheryl Lesch & Carrie Lapow 

 

 

 

 Wednesday Wings are Back! 

Julie Kronenburg and Rachel Oemig-Klein will be 

cooking up Wing’s from 5:00-7:30 pm as a WOTM 

Higher Degree Committee fundraiser. 

If you are interested in helping cook, serving, cashiering 

or clean up.  We would appreciate the extra help.   

Contact Julie or Tom Kronenburg 

 

 

 

 

Fundraiser Tuesday’s 

$7 Dollar Fundraising Tuesday’s.  

• The 1st & 3rd Tuesday of the month will be 

Soup-er Tuesday’s.  All-You-Can Eat Soup for 

$7.00. 

• The 2nd Tuesday of the month will be 

Spaghetti Tuesday $7.00 + extras. 

• The 4th Tuesday of the month will be 

Casserole dinner for $7.00  

• If the month has a 5th Tuesday, we will be 

serving up Soup & Sandwich for $7.00. 

Loyalty Program in effect,  

buy 5 and get the 6th Free 

 

We welcome your soup donations; we have 

some excellent cooks at the Lodge. 

Serving from 5 PM to 7 pm or until the food is 

gone, so get there early. 

$7 Fundraiser Tuesday’s will run from October 

through April. 

 

The Women of the Moose present 

All-You-Can-Eat Spaghetti 

Delicious meat or plain sauce, pasta & bread 

Each month October through April 

  2nd Tuesday of the month 

 
 

$7 Tuesdays! 
Kids 12 & under $3 

Meatballs  $1.00 

2 Slices of Garlic Bread for $1.00 

Serving 5pm till 7pm 

Presented to you by Moose Volunteers 

 

Volunteers Needed:  If you would like to help in any way,  

please contact Pam Thrall 414-429-4460 or 

pthrall@wi.rr.com 

 

February 13, 2024 NO SPAGHETTI – FAT TUESDAY EVENT 

March 14, 2023 

April 11, 2023 
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                               CONTACT KEVIN POPE, LODGE ADMINISTRATOR TO ADVERTISE HERE 414-403-8127 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MOOSE LODGE ENTRY SYSTEM 

The Lodge has put a new entry system at the main door.  If you 

have a new Moose Member Card with the QR code on the back 

or if you have the Moose Mobile App with your Moose Card on 

your cell phone, you will need to place the QR code (pointing up) 

under the bottom of the scanner, wait for the door to unlock 

(beep) and then enter.  If it does not beep, slowly lower the QR 

code away from the scanner. 

If your membership card does not have the QR Code, continue 

to slide/swipe the card.  You will hear a click and then you can 

enter the building. 

 

 

Help Needed 

We are looking for someone that is familiar 

with WordPress that can assist in setting up an 

online registration page on our website for our 

events that we host at the Moose Lodge.   

Please contact Cheryl Klabunde @ 

moosenewsletter04@gmail.com 

cgiesegh@yahoo.com 

or 262-337-0884 
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FRIDAY FISH FRY WILL BE SERVED  

 

March 8th, 15th & 22nd  

April 12th, 19th & 26TH  

 

Thanks to the new volunteers for bringing 

back the Friday Fish Fry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Saturday March 16th 

Corned Beef Dinner 

 

  
CHILDREN’S EASTER PARTY 

SATURDAY MARCH 23RD  
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